
Send your college students packin’ with 

something delicious for snackin’. 

 

 

 
DOUBLE GOOD POPCORN 

 
The Outpost is a 501(c) 3 organization based in Wicomico County. We are 

establishing a living history site where the focus will be Buffalo Soldier history. 

 

Our Double Good popcorn fundraiser will be held to raise funds to sponsor a 

field trip to a military museum in Baltimore for some Junior ROTC cadets 

enrolled in Wicomico County high schools. 

 

The fundraiser will run from 5 p.m. August 5th to 5 p.m. August 9th.  

Email: polkoutpost@gmail.com and you will receive a link to order. 

 

Just let your fingers do the walking. 

 

 

 

The Outpost  

4013 S. Upper Ferry Road 

Eden, Maryland 21822 
(At present, Hattie’s Trail has been opened. The museum construction will be underway in 

2024.) 
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